
Long Term Parking at Fermilab 
 

Employees or Users who are going out of town on business travel and leaving their vehicles on 

site for several days or longer, are asked to park in the long term parking lot in the Village. This 

lot is the gravel lot located between Shabbona and Blackhawk. The long term parking lot frees 

up valuable parking spaces during the day. There are criteria for using the long term parking lot. 

The vehicle must be registered and a hang tag (below) displayed. The person responsible for the 

vehicle can register and get the tag at the Communications Center, Wilson Hall ground floor. 

The owner must be a valid employee or user and be away from the lab on business. The 

maximum duration of a permit is one year and to renew beyond that requires approval from the 

Directorate. For more information about the Long Term Parking Program, contact the 

Communications Center at x3414. 

 

 






